
Dear RPSA Families,

It is with deep sadness that we inform you of the passing of Ms. Kristy Hart,
our Special Education teacher, on June 11, 2024.

Ms. Hart was dedicated to supporting and nurturing her students. Her
passion and kindness made a significant impact on our community.

A memorial service to honor Ms. Hart's life will be held on June 22, 2024 -
details are included in the obituary linked below.

Our hearts go out to Ms. Hart's family and all who knew her.

https://www.skorupskifamilyfunerals.com/obituaries/Kristen-Mcmeans?obId
=31811252

Sincerely,

Mrs. Megan Nix
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